
BOP CO-SIGNS AGREEMENT WITH COMCON 

 

In sync with its philosophy and policy to be an “Equal Opportunity Employer”, and to include  

differently-abled persons, the Bank of Punjab signed a Memorandum of Understanding with 

COMCON, an organization working for the inclusion and development of DAP. The agreement 

was signed in Karachi on January 29, 2021, which encompasses a range of services to be provided 

by COMCON including on-boarding and training of the DAPS, as well as cooperation for creating 

HSE compliant, accessible and inclusive work environment for the DAP. The MOU was signed by 

Ms. Alia Zafar, Group Head, People & Organizational Excellence Group, The Bank of Punjab and 

Mr. Zahid Asghar, Chief Executive Officer, COMCON, and was attended by senior executives of 

the Bank of Punjab and team members of COMCON. Speaking on the occasion, Ms. Alia Zafar 

reaffirmed the Bank’s commitment to be a discernibly inclusive and diverse organization in line 

with its strategy to support the under-represented segments of our society by creation of an 

enabling environment for them.  


